THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES - JANUARY 2025
REORGANIZATION MEETING

A motion to keep the current officers for the year 2025 was made by Brian Timmons and
seconded by Kathie Lacey. All were in favor.

CHAIRMAN: VINNY MALLEY
VICE CHAIR: RYAN MARTIN
SECRETARY: MARIANN CANINO

Vinny Malley reviewed Holiday in the Park, telling the Committee it went well and was well attended in
spite of the cold weather.

PAL: Kevin Barlow told us there were three girls teams and four boys recreation teams along with a
number of travel teams.

JRFOOTBALL: Jr team lost to Cliffside Park in the finals.

LITTLE LEAGUE: Kathie informed the Committee that registration was going on. Late fees Feb |.
May be a “wait list”; for softball.

PRESENT: V. Malley, R. Martin, M. Canino, K. Barlow, C. DelaRosa, S. DeLaRosa, J. Duran, K. Lacey,
P. Martinez, B. Timmons, M. Weig|

Respectfully Submitted,

Mariann Canino, Secretary



